



Euston station Improvement work update

For more information please visit www.networkrail.co.uk/communities



Working for you.

Area reference: Euston station

<u>Euston station improvement w</u>ork 23 August 2023

Dear neighbour,

I am writing to let you know that we will be carrying out fire alarm testing within the Hardwick House office building at Euston Station, during the early hours of Friday 8 September 2023, between the hours of 00:30 and 04.30.

We do not expect our work to cause any significant disruption but wanted to keep you updated.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email <u>NRHS2@networkrail.co.uk</u> or call our 24-hr national helpline on **03457 11 41 41**. Please note that this email is only monitored during normal office hours, and so any complaints or queries outside of these hours should be directed to the national helpline.

If any of our plans change, we'll advise you via the HS2 in Camden website. Please sign up to receive news alerts at: www.HS2inCamden.co.uk If you have any enquiries about HS2 or HS2 works please contact the HS2 Helpdesk on **08081 434 434** or email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk

Kind regards, Myall Hornsby Community Relations Executive, Network Rail